SOUTHGATE GOODFELLOWS MINUTES SEPTEMBER 13, 2014

Present: Carol Kos, President, Marc Hatfield, Vice President, Kenneth Bailey, Treasurer, Bernadette Moore, Secretary, Mary Bailey, Vicki Eno and Barbara Moore

Kenneth submitted the Treasurer's Report to the members. Marc requested that the report be broken down to identify money for backpacks, candy, etc.

The website is being worked on by Marc but is not complete. The members would like to have applications, Treasurer's Report, resource list, history, pictures, donation capability, board members name and contact information online. The cost of the website will be \$7.00 per month. All members agreed that this cost is acceptable.

There were 50 backpacks distributed to the children on August 24, 2014.

Interviews will be held at the Library on Friday, November 28 and 29th this year. The food vouchers will be obtain from Aldi's again this year and shopping will be done at Meijer's.

The mass mailing will be done again this year and wording will be changed in the letter to include the website address.

Applications will be available from October 1st through November 29th. A handful of applications will be distributed to the schools so that staff can give to families in need.

Carol stated that the storage unit has notified us that they will no longer be able to provide our two storage areas at no cost. We will condense the two units into one. There is a possibility that the unit may be given at 50% of the cost.

A discussion took place regarding the possibility of setting up a scholarship fund for Goodfellows children. Bernadette will look into that.

Meeting adjourned at 12:03 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Bernadette M. Moore